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Dates for your Diary 2017 

Friday 31st March – Last day of school before Easter holiday 

Tuesday 18th April – Back to school 

Friday 21st April – Milky Way Class Cake Sale 

Friday 28th April – Satellite Class Cake Sale 

Tuesday 2nd May – INSET DAY 

 

 

 

 

As we come to the end of our Spring term we hope you have enjoyed having the opportunity to celebrate 

your child’s achievements with their class teachers and having the opportunity to see how you can 

continue to support them in their learning. 

 

We have enjoyed working together this week on our ‘Kindness’ theme which our Anti-bullying ambassadors 

shared with us last week. The children have been writing poetry, adding comments to the kindness wall 

and trying to do ‘acts of kindness’ to each other. Feel free to encourage your children to continue this 

theme throughout the holidays!  

 

On the theme of kindness: thank you for your generous support for Comic Relief. We raised £223.94 

with our red-themed mufti-day. 

 

Next term we have planned for the Life Education Bus to return to our school as part of our work on 

promoting healthy attitudes and lifestyles. Please see the back of this note for a letter about their visit 

and an opportunity for you to attend a parents’ session and purchase resources to help you in supporting 

your child. Please return the slip to the School Office. 

 

Next term we are looking forward to some of our KS2 children taking part in the Jackdaws Music Hub 

School’s Opera and we will be taking part in a singing project which the whole school will enjoy for 10 

weeks with a performance at the end. More details to follow. 

 

On your behalf I would like to thank the staff and governors for their hard work and dedication, 

especially when they have had to carry out extra duties due to children and staff struggling with the 

various illnesses that have circulated this term.  

 

I would like thank you for your support for your children and the school this term and wish you a happy 

Easter holiday. 

Cake Sales: Galaxy Class made 

£55.00 in their cake sale, well done 

Galaxy Class. It is the turn of Milky 

Way Class on Friday 21st April.  Please 

make or buy some cakes for them to 

sell. Thank you  

 

Clubs: We have a few spaces left on Multi-

Sports and Football.  Please come to the 

School Office if you would like your child to 

book and pay for your child to have a place. 

Kilve Court Trip:  There are only 3 place 

left on our residential Kilve Court Trip.  If 

you would like your child (current year 3) 

to take part in this fantastic opportunity 

please come to the School Office for 

further details. 

Attendance prize: This term’s prize has 

been won by Alex Smith who will be 

presented with his prize in Celebration 

Assembly tomorrow. 
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